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Media Release




                          29 February 2008 
Vice-Chancellor Statement on integration of student residences  

The University of Cape Town has taken note of the video-incident at the University of the Free State and the related activities and reactions to it.

The incident and underlying issues that led to this act are deplorable. They have no place in an institution of higher learning.

The university sector, as with the rest of our society, has simultaneously made significant transformational progress, and has been slow and sluggish to change in other areas. As an institution also burdened and influenced with a specific historic inheritance, we understand the complications and multiple impediments that face us as higher education institutions as we transform. However hard the road we have to travel, we have to make inroads and face the issues head on.

By rejecting this incident and by increasing our efforts to root out discrimination, inequality and abuses of human rights – whatever the nature and whomever the abuser or victim – we can propel ourselves to a better society. 

Professor Njabulo S. Ndebele

Vice-Chancellor
University of Cape Town 
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“OUR MISSION is to be an outstanding teaching and research university, educating for life and addressing the challenges facing our society.”
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